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After nearly 20 years, eQIP has been replaced by NBIS
e-App. The new system aims to streamline background
investigations and continues DCSA's push to
consolidate systems with a modern, unified
infrastructure. FSOs will use NBIS to manage
investigations, and applicants will use e-App. More
information is available here.  

We help companies ensure they are enrolled in NBIS
and their clearance applicants are supported. 

Our services are centered
around proven policies,
procedures and training
that deliver compliance
with government security
requirements.

To learn more, visit our
new website: www.fso-
services.com.

Follow us on LinkedIn 

We help clients maintain a simple and
compliant security program.

e-App Replaces Equip for Clearance
Investigations 
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FSOs and applicants must be sure to contact DCSA at the new support numbers
they have. We have provided guidance on our website: click here to learn more. 

FSO
SERV ICES
NEWS

www.fso-services.com

DCSA Call Center Numbers Have Changed 

As we approach the end of the year, cleared companies must be sure they have
completed at least one self-inspection this year. A thorough self-inspection helps
ensure your security procedures are up-to-date and you meet all
NISPOM requirements. Contact FSO Services if you would like a full review of
your security compliance and to achieve superior audit results. 

Completing Your Annual Self-Inspection 
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DCSA has provided information about frequently asked questions related to
NBIS. You can access the FAQ from the NBIS page on their website: click here. If
you do not find the information you need, contact FSO Services to learn more
about how we help companies with their facility and personnel clearance needs
so you can focus on your contracts. 

Questions About NBIS, Check the FAQ 


